
Hi, 
It is a great idea. 
 
Just to say I approve of the proposed new building to replace the 1930's house called 
Lamorna.  The new building looks  great & has more curb appeal than the modern house 
beside it. 
We need more houses on brown field sites to provide more accommodation for our 
growing population of Londoners. 
It ticks all the right boxes. 
 
Please approve this plan. 
 
Kind regards, 
 M L Wolfe 
33a Dartmouth park Ave 
London NW5 1jl 
 


